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Note: This newsletter is used to inform the Geography and Planning community of events and issues that may be of interest to them. The views
expressed do not necessarily represent the views of the Department of Geography and Planning or of Queen's University.
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Clarke Mackey, Emeritus Professor in the Queen’s
Department of Film and Media, has written and
directed the new, locally produced, audio drama series
The Makers and Shakers Society, now playing on
Thursday nights at 7:00 on CFRC 101.9 and available
on most podcast apps. This six-part fictional series,
based on extensive research, imagines the material
and social costs of the projected climate breakdown
over the next two decades. Topics explored include
youth activism, racism, social class, migration,
incarceration, and authoritarianism.

More information and how to listen can be found
here: 
https://makersandshakers.ca/

Funding Opportunities,
Events and Research

Updates

September 28 - Ministry of Colleges and
Universities - Round 17 information
sessions 2
October 4 - Ministry of Colleges and
Universities - Round 17 information
sessions 3
October 19 - Queen's Panel Discussion
and Q&A Session

December 7 – 10:00 – 11:30 am
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